102.5 FM

February 2, 19%

To: Bill Nittler
Fm: Steve Slaton
Re: KZOK AM Reception

Thank you for youﬂliind letter. We're pleased you found us from so far
away. Yes, we can indeed verify that you were listening to KZ0K AM in
Seattle on the date specified.

Should you find a 1590 AM signal from Seattle today it now has the
letters KPOZ! 1'm afraid we sold off our AM counterpart.

All the best!,

Sty

Steve Slaton
KZ0K FM Program Director
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